
 

 

 

 

To our valued Memphis Lung patients –  
 

We are so excited to announce that we are moving to a new location in February 2022.  

Our Memphis and Collierville offices will become one once we move so we will no 

longer have our Memphis location (by Baptist East) or our Collierville location (inside Baptist 

Hospital – Collierville).  If you are scheduling an appointment for February or later in 2022, 

we’ll see you at our new office!  Our new address will be 2120 Exeter Rd, Suite 250, 

Germantown, TN 38138.  Our phone numbers will not change – we’ll be available at 

901-767-5864 or 901-850-1170. 

 

Our new office location features: 
 

 Convenient parking 

 Updated amenities  

 Elevator access in waiting room 

 Easily accessible location 

 Right next to Trader Joe’s in Germantown 

 


